
 

  

 

SIGN THE PETITION 

 

Faithful America, a radical secularist organization, has attacked the 

free speech and religious liberty rights of Attorney General William 

Barr, and has launched a petition drive in support of its ethics complaint 

against him. Why the complaint? His defense of Christianity, recently 

made at Notre Dame Law School, against militant secularists. The 

complaint has been filed with the Justice Department's Inspector 

General and Office of Professional Responsibility. 

 

As people of faith, we reject the attempt to smear Attorney General Barr. 

We are also alarmed that Faithful America is seeking to silence his First 

Amendment rights. Indeed, what it is doing is exactly what Barr warned 

about—the efforts of secular zealots to undermine our Judeo-Christian 

heritage by stifling religious expression. We call on the Inspector 

General and the Office of Professional Responsibility to dismiss this 

pernicious campaign against him. 
 


